
It has come to the attention of the NCR that there are people who are misleading our registrants about the 
NCR’s banking details. Some of our registrants have received calls advising them that the NCR’s banking 
details have changed. We would like to warn everyone that these are scams! Our banking details have not 
changed and the details have remained the same as below.

Please be vigilant when you receive such calls and contact the NCR immediately if in doubt. If you make 
payment into the wrong account, the NCR will not be able to receive the renewal fees and that could cause 
your registration to lapse. 

Fees may be paid by electronic transfer or by direct deposit. 

All proof of payments must be sent to registrations_info@ncr.org.za

FOR MORE INFORMATION
All queries and requests should be addressed to registrations_info@ncr.org.za  
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Disclaimer:
While the NCR has taken reasonable care to ensure the factual accuracy of this Circular, it cannot guarantee such accuracy, 
especially with regards to future events. Accordingly, NCR does not accept any liability for damages incurred by any party as 
a result of decisions or actions taken on the basis of information supplied in this Circular.
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Name National Credit Regulator (name in full)

200456490

Standard Bank of South Africa

Parktown

000355

Your registration number (NCRCP…/NCRDC…/NCRCB…)

Account No.

Bank

Branch

Branch Code

Reference No.


